
2nd Grade Girls Basketball 

Barnesville Girls Basketball will be offering a 2nd grade girls basketball program 2024-25. The 

season will be practices and possible scrimmages with area schools.  

 

Registration deadline is Monday, November 25 at 12:00 pm. Register and pay at: 

https://barnesville.revtrak.net/ It will be listed as FYY24-25 Basketball 2nd Girls on the RevTrak 

Registration program. If you have any questions, comments, or ideas, please email Bill 

Gottenborg: bgottenborg@barnesville.k12.mn.us  

 

Practice time: Schedule practice times with Mr. Aaron Schindler. (November – February) 

Starting Monday, November 25, Varsity Head Coach Bill Gottenborg will coach the 2nd grade 

skills academy on Mondays at 5:30-6:30 p.m in the BSA for 60 minutes.   

 

Fee: There is a $10 for the skills academy payable to Barnesville Community Ed.  

 

Bring: If you have your own basketball and water bottle, please bring it to practice along with 

labeled water bottle, and reversible jersey (if you have one).  

 

Season:  November 25  to February 24 (approx). Practices and possible scrimmages after 

Christmas. Players are encouraged to bring their own basketball if possible. Wear appropriate 

gym shoes and a reversible jersey if you have one.  

 

What:  Learning the game of basketball in a fun encouraging environment: fundamental skills,  

offense and defensive concepts, teamwork, etc.  

 

Coaches:  We are in need of a couple of parents that would be interested in helping to coach. 

Please let Mr. Gottenborg know if you are interested.    

 

Register: online at Revtrak at https://barnesville.revtrak.net/.  If you are not able to register 

online, please contact Chris at cellefson@barnesville.k12.mn.us and we will email you a paper 

registration form.  Everyone that plans to attend must be registered.  
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